From,

Sivanesh Bagerathi Enterprises,
No 318 B Venkataraman nagar
6 th Main road Hasthinapuram.

Chitlapakkam Chennai 600064.

To,

The principal Chief Conservator of Forest.
Office of The principal Chief Conservator of Forest
Panagul Building Chennai
Dear Sir,

We have closed the operation of our factory in survey
no 86 of Veerapuram village in the year 2002, as we have found
out the the approach road was in forest land. Due to the above
reason the old factory buildings are depilated and ruined
completely. Hence we are propose to build houses for the
employees of Mahendra world city.

Thanking you

Yours truly.
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